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Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

In your letter to me of March 23, and in earlier letters and discus-
sions, you have requested a. copy of the memorandum of transfer 
referred to in the Report of the 1968 Panel Review of Photographs, 
X-ray Films, Documents and Other Evidence Pertaining to the Fatal 

	

Wounding of 	John F. Kennedy on November 22, 1963, in 
Dallas, Texas. Although left at the Archives building for safekeeping, 
that memorandum is a private paper which is not the property of the 
United States.' It belongs to the Kennedy family, and requests for 
permission to see it should be made to Honorable Burke Marshall, 
Old Orchard Road, Armonk, New York 10504. For yoUr information, 
I understand that the black and white and color negatives referred to 
in the 1968 Panel Review are the same negatives listed in Appendix B 
in the Kennedy deed of gift of October 29, 1966, a copy of which you 
have. 

We are sending you copies of material we have located in the name 
files of the Commission by using the information available in Corn-
mission Document 47, pages 8 and 9. 

Sincerely, 

JAMES B. RHOADS 
Archivist of the United States 
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